In order to perform a recount that would be worthy of public trust, it is becoming generally accepted that a supplemental record must be made of the voting when a computerized voting system is used.  For many reasons, paper has been considered to be the medium to use.  But there are other alternatives that could be used to do a recount when voting is done using touch screen or similar technology.

Two such alternatives are digital and video images.  These two technologies are similar in that both are based on an image.  However, they differ in more ways than they are similar.  The costs are different.  The way that each intrudes into the voting process is different.  Their integrity properties are different.  The possibility of improving them by integrating other technologies, such as encryption, is different.  And their risks are different.

While I do not claim that these are "better" than paper, I am saying only that these and other alternatives exist. These alternatives should be considered and tested.
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